
 

 

Our ref: BKC/SXG 
 
22 February 2024 
 
To Parents of Year 7 Pupils 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 7 Visit to National Space Centre – Tuesday 23 April 2024 
 
As part of our Key Stage 3 curriculum, the Science department is offering the opportunity for Year 7 students 
to visit the National Space Centre at Leicester.  
 
The visit will take place on Tuesday 23 April 2024. The coach will leave school at 9.00am and will return at 
approximately 3.30pm. The cost of the visit includes coach transport to and from the Space Centre, entrance 
fee and an audio-visual show. 
 
To enable the visit to take place, a minimum voluntary contribution of £24.00 is required for the trip to be 
viable. If your child claims free school meals, then an enquiry about financial support can be made to Mr 
Muir, Assistant Headteacher. Places are limited to 135; should the trip be oversubscribed, students’ names 
will be chosen on a random basis with a senior member of staff present. 
 
Students are advised to bring a packed lunch as we have been allocated a lunch room to eat packed lunches.  
Writing equipment will also be needed. Students should wear full school uniform. It is advised that mobile 
phones and other valuable items should not be brought on the visit. 
 
If you have any questions about this visit, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs B Charman 
Head of Chemistry 
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Reply slip to School Shop by Friday 22 March 2024 

Science Visit to National Space Centre – Tuesday 23 April 2024 

 

Student Name: ______________________________________________________ Form: _____________  

I agree to my child taking part in the trip to visit the National Space Centre. I undertake to ensure that my 
child behaves responsibly.  

Financial Contribution  

I understand that the cost to the school to provide the trip is £24.00 per student and if insufficient voluntary 
contributions are received, the visit may be cancelled.   

 I enclose a voluntary contribution of _____________________ 

    (Cheques should be made payable to William Farr School Fund).   

 I am unwilling to make a voluntary contribution.  

Photography 

Students on trips will be photographed and some of these images may appear on the school website as part 
of the trip blog keeping parents informed of events.  Please indicate below if you are happy for your child to 
be photographed. 
 

 I give permission for my child to be photographed. 
 
 I do not give permission for my child to be photographed. 
 

Medical Information 
It is a requirement for students to bring any medicines and medical equipment necessary and hand this to 
their Form Tutor/group leader on the day of the trip.  Students will NOT be allowed on the trip if they do not 
have their medication. 
 

 I have checked my child’s medical details on Bromcom and confirm that they are all correct. 
 
 Details have not been recently checked / are not correct. Please complete the following: 
 
 
 

Any conditions requiring medical treatment including medication? If yes, please give brief details. 
 
 
 
Declaration 
I agree to my child receiving medication as instructed and any emergency treatment as considered necessary 
by the medical authorities present. 
 
Emergency Contact Number 
Please give a contact number if you need to be contacted during the trip: ___________________________ 

 
Signed: __________________________________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
 


